
 

September 5th, 2024 
 

Joseph Ciavarro, District Six Local Grants Engineer 
Georgia Department of Transportation 
P.O. Box 10 
Cartersville, GA 
30120 

 
Re: FY 2024 LMIG Application Cover 

Letter Dear Mr. Ciavarro: 

Please find attached our FY 2025 LMIG application, Status report and Project 
Information. Our projects we are requesting is for the milling and resurfacing of 
various City Streets in the City of Cartersville. 

 
We have completed all the LMIG projects for the last 3 fiscal years. 

 
If there is any additional information you need or any further action required on our 
part please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matt Santini 
Mayor, City of Cartersville 

 
 

CC: Wade Wilson, Public Works Director 
 


